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Donna Conkling

From: proscars@aol.com

Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2018 3:31 PM

To: Steve Pappalardo; Benedict Salanitro; Mayor; Clerk's Department

Subject: Thanks for Your Efforts During the  Storm Conditions

Steve ,  
 
Thanks to you and  the Village Staff  for your  efforts  during the Storm 
conditions .  It was a difficult  week for all of us.  Your daily updates  were  
most  helpful .  Hopefully  Con Edison  will be better  prepared in the future . 
 
Bob  Harrison 
 
65 Fox Meadow Road 
Scarsdale, NY 10583 


